
 

 

 

 

 

Local Planning Scheme No 3 
Local Planning Policy 

Dog Kennels/Dog Keeping  
 
Following Council’s decision to advertise a draft of  a Policy under the Shire 
of  Pingelly Local Planning Scheme No 3 to provide guidance in the 
consideration of  applications for dog kennels, the draft was advertised for 
comment from 23 October through to 6 November closing on 13 November 
2012. 
 
No submissions were received. 
 
On 21 November 2012 Council resolved that the draft be adopted as Policy. 
 

M.G. (Mick) Oliver 

Chief  Executive Officer 
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